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Dear Winter, 
I am writing to you because winter has been going on for too long for people. There have been illnesses and frostbite so please can you come back next year.
My first reason that you should go is because of illnesses in people, especially elder people. 60% of people have illnesses like frostbite hypothermia and colds. Even though winter is fun, you can still get low food, avalanches, and frostbite. Even though you might be back in a year, it’s going to be hard to clean all the snow off the roof and grass, also the floor as you have to bend over to get the snow.
My second reason you should go is because of storms and weather. The weather in the winter is bad compared to the summer. Summer doesn’t make a difference to all the other seasons as most have sun shine and some storms like rain, thunder and even hurricanes. 
My last reason is shortage of food and water. It is also hard to get around. Shortage of food is dangerous because people cannot eat or drink as they can’t make anything to eat for breakfast lunch or dinner. 
Under all of that, please, I beg, only for a year, can you go home! 
Yours sincerely,
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